
Notice from Japan Reports 

Japan Reports was first printed over half a century ago,  

but it has now come to an end as a printed publication. 

Thank you to all our readers over the years.  

From the next issue, Japan Reports will only be available online. 

If you would like to be notified when it is published online, 

please send an email to  

cginfo@sy.mofa.go.jp  

subject title “Japan Reports”     

and include your email address in the body of the email. 

We hope you’ll join us online! 
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